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Thank you for your letter of 23/S§£;ember about the publication of

the Government's written evidence to the Megaw Inquiry. r\_
We_fully apprecliate the Prime Minister's desire to avoid gi1ving the :
unions any advantage in seeing the Government's evidence before they 7-‘}/
submit their own. But as you sensed in your letter it would be ?
impractical for us to exchange evidence with the unions simultaneously.
FOT on€ thing they are not yet ready with theirs and we do not wish

ﬁo delay the submission oI ours. And once the Government has submitted
1Ts evidence it would be difficult to defer publication without giving
the impression that it had something to hide. In any case the Inquiry
will wish to ask the unions in due course for their response to the
Government's evidence (and of course our response to IREITST and There

wou € Nno real advantage to € unions 1n seeing 1t sooner rather
than later.

In these circumstances if the Prime Minister is content we would
prefer to press ahead and publish our evidence as originally proposed.

J BUCKLEY
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